Iowa Beach

Iowa Beach is getting too trashy – literally, too trashy.

For the past three years, we have provided tables/tablecloths, umbrellas, b-b-q pits, charcoal, charcoal starter, and trashbags for all beach patrons to enjoy.

We only asked that you use the trashbags provided, and to take your trash home.

Apparently most of the beach patrons do not understand what “taking your trash home” means.  It literally means that if you have room to bring your food/drinks, etc., then you have room to take it home.  

After the last Thursday beach party, the beach looked like a WAR zone.  There was so much trash on the beach and FULL trashbags strewn  around, that it was quite embarrassing.  

Since only a hand full of beach patrons wish to partake in removing trash from the beach, we have decided that after the 4th of July weekend, we will be removing all tables and pits from the beach.

Too bad you trashy people had to ruin a good party area for all of us!

